
From: Steph Hah
To: Secretary, Board
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Internet
Date: Tuesday, June 30, 2020 6:28:34 AM

To Whom it May Concern, 
We need more internet in Knowlton/ Columbia/Blairstown and surrounding areas! We may
have our children home again this coming school year and more parents may be working from
home.
This is needed as soon as possible.
Sincerely, 
Resident in need of better internet.
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